ASSP Hudson River Valley Chapter Meeting Minutes
[bookmark: _GoBack]March 11, 2021 – Chapter Board Meeting
Teleconference Call – ZOOM Platform
1 – Chapter Board Virtual Meeting called to order at 5:33 P.M.
2 – Board members on call were: Matthew McDonald; Sue May; Linda DiGasper; Tammy Rossomando; Ken Eck; Josephine McCaffrey; Tom Lowe; Charles R. Von Dietsch Jr.
3 – The next meeting on March 18, 2021, is a virtual technical Meeting that will have The Hudson River Valley Chapter of ASSP as well as the Connecticut Valley and New York City Chapters of ASSP as participants along with the Hudson Valley Field Federal Safety and Health Council, The Mid-Hudson Safety Council, and perhaps the Tappan Zee Quality Council. We will use the ASSP Regional ZOOM service that will allow up to 300 participants for this large Virtual Technical Meeting.
4 – The March 18, 2021 meeting topic is “The Art and Science of technology in Safety and Injury Prevention” to be presented by Mr. Kyle Kutsup with a planned start time of 12:00 Noon with a duration of one hour.
5 – The planned April 15, 2021 virtual meeting will present the topic of “Safety Leadership”, and will begin at 5:40 P.M.
6 – The planned meeting for May 21, 2021 will be a joint meeting with the Hudson Valley Field federal Safety and Health Council. It is assumed that the start time will be 9:00 A.M. A topic is yet to be determined.
7 – The June Meeting will be the Closing of Year Meeting for our chapter. The date is yet to be determined. Chapter Members and Friends will be notified of any changes of what is printed here for future meeting dates for your reference and use.
8 – Chapter Board positions are being evaluated and some may be changed to meet the needs of the Chapter. If necessary, the Chapter By-Laws may need to amended and sanctioned by the National and Regional ASSP.
9 – It has been determined that our web page will be edited to remove old items and materials. This will begin shortly.
10 – A motion was made, seconded, and carried by voice vote of Board Members present to adjourn the meeting at 5:57 P.M. on March 15, 2021.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Charles R. Von Dietsch Jr., Chapter Secretary.     
